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Comments: With the knowledge I have acquired about healthy forest ecosystems, run off, salmon habitat and the

effects of logging on steep slopes, I have never been more certain that this proposal is short sighted and greedy.

We know too much to allow deforestation to occur up this beautiful and relatively intact valley with beautiful clear

waters. There are plenty of more appropriate places to log in the foothills of the North Cascade. Please do not

open the upper Nooksack Valley to more logging. It needs no managing. Let it grow and welcome the thousands

of species that live there, as well as the humans who enjoy seeking mental health breaks, solitude, adventures

with friends in beautiful places...recreating.


